" 8 Copy of letter No. Nil, dated 18.4.1988 from Dr.Susan Mathew,
Senior Research Officer, Genetic Unit, Pediatric_Department,

A.I.I.M.S., New “elhi to Mr, “lphonse, Yirector Tribal
Welfare Department A & N Islands, Secfetariat, PortBlait.

®@8s06000080@0CO0Ee

I had a good and a very facineding experience, at
F Andaman and Nicobar Islands. I really appreciate your kind
co—operation and help which you had given us, during our

trip. I am sorry that I could not write to you all these
days. '

We have started working on theblood samples which
we brought from Andamans. Hope that we will come out with
some good results.

We would be very much obliged if you could arrange
to send us 4-5 kgs of potatoes (tubers)-which the Onges consume.

Once again thanking you for your co-operation and help.

Thanking You,

KRR RRR

: No. 1=505/87=TW
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
SECRETARIAT.

PORT Blair, dated the 10th May, 1988,

Copy is forwarded to the Executive Secretary, AAJVS,
Port Blair with the request that the required article may

be sent to the AsI.I.M.S., New Pelhi as early as possible.
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